On Friday 25th May we are introducing “Footprint Friday” which we will see a Your Mover standing at the entrances of our school, every Friday morning, handing out raffle tickets to students who either walk, scoot or ride to school. Students then write their name and classroom number on the raffle ticket and place it in our large blue Footprint Friday tub (located outside TB1.1).  Every Friday afternoon three winners will be selected to receive a prize. 
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